3104 Creekside Village Dr., Suite 404 Kennesaw, Georgia 30144



(t)770.218.6274 • (f)770.218.8568 www.cobbpediatric.com

May 14, 2012

Dear Ryan and the Hollandsworth Construction Team,

I wanted to write you, Ryan, and tell you how impressed I was by your team during our build out. You were able to assess and accurately project the cost of this project. Once you and your team began the work I enjoyed stopping by and seeing how each detail was carefully addressed. Thank you for being responsive to our questions.

The completed office space looks wonderful and my staff have enjoyed the new and beautiful workplace.

Thanks again, Ryan.

Sincerely, June Whitehead President and CEO